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Comments: The DEIS proposes increased timber harvest will sustain local communities but evidence says profit

goes to large companies outside of the region.

The NWFP divides forests into wet or dry regions, this is inadequate. Judgements are being passed using binary,

broad brush assessments but these forests require more intricate assessments to truly work with, and protect

them. The "wet or dry" implies the plan has not thoroughly studied the bioregions and is not in the best interest of

the forest, its sustainability, the ecology, or the people using and living around them.

Such passé amendments put us at risk of increased fire, logging/overharvesting, deforestation, insurmountable

habitat degradation, and overall fueling the fire that is climate change.


